
OCT
11

VALERIUS ELEMENTARY
COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE

Take a tour of Valerius!
Please join us in celebrating the completion of Valerius Elementary during our Community 

Open House from 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. on Wednesday, October 11, 2023. Attendees will have 
an opportunity to take self-guided tours of the new building. A short program will take place 
at 6:30 p.m. in the Valerius Commons (lunchroom area). We look forward to welcoming you!

October 11, 2023DATE:
6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.TIME:
Valerius Elementary
3305 92nd Street
Urbandale, IA 50322

LOCATION:


